FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
é b City of Duluth Communications Office
Mayor Roger J. Reinert

DUTH 411 West First Street ¢ Duluth, Minnesota 55802 «
“M 1 N E 5 0T A

www.duluthmn.gov

For more information, please call 218-730-6309

DATE: 1/29/2025
SUBJECT: Contractors working on Essentia's St. Mary's building demolition prompt one-day closure of 400 block of E Fourth Street
BY: Kelli Latuska, Public Information Officer

Contractors working on Essentia’s St. Mary’s building demolition prompt one-day closure of 400
block of East Fourth Street

[DULUTH, MN] Contractors working to demolish the St. Mary’s hospital site will be closing the 400
block of E. Fourth Street for the day on Thursday, January 30. During this closure, a single lane will be
reopened for through traffic to use E. Third Street, which has been closed for demolition operations
for the day. After this single-day closure, both lanes of Third Street will close again and the detour on
Fourth Street will return. Drivers should note that the current work closing Fifth Avenue East will
remain in place.

The following detour will be posted:

Westbound traffic: Detour at Sixth Avenue E to Third Street, Third Street to Fourth Avenue E, Fourth
Avenue E to Fourth Street.

Eastbound traffic: Detour at Fourth Avenue E to Second Street, Second Street to Sixth Avenue E, Sixth
Avenue E to Fourth Street.

Drivers are advised to expect delays travelling in the area around this ongoing demolition and to seek
alternative routes to their destination whenever possible.
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